[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear (teacher or administrator name),
In light of relatively recent and radical cultural changes regarding homosexuality and gender confusion and in light of the fact that there are many educators using public education to transform the philosophical, moral, and political views of other people’s minor children on these issues, we are notifying you that under no circumstance is our (son or daughter) (child’s name) to be exposed to any curricular resources, supplementary resources, activities, or discussions that address homosexuality or gender confusion. This would include but not be limited to picture books, nonfiction books, novels, plays, essays, newspaper or magazine articles, movies, speakers, and anti-bullying programs.
Many public school teachers are engaging in de facto censorship, presenting resources that embody progressive assumptions about homosexuality and gender confusion, thus undermining the foundations of sound pedagogy by transforming education into indoctrination. This advocacy is especially troubling in elementary schools where children are neither intellectually nor emotionally equipped to wrestle with the complexities of these issues. For example, progressives defend picture books that portray homosexual relationships positively as appropriate by asserting that they’re just about “love.” What they fail to address is the fact that such picture books positively portray same-sex erotic/romantic love. The underlying assumption embodied and promoted in such books, which is that homoerotic love is by nature equivalent to male-female erotic love, is controversial. If this distinction and controversy are age-inappropriate for elementary school students, then so too are picture books that implicitly introduce them.
To protect our child from this troubling political and philosophical advocacy, our child is not to be exposed to resources that espouse or embody progressive assumptions
Finally, under no circumstance is our child permitted to use restrooms or locker rooms with students, faculty, staff, or administrators of the opposite sex. 
Please let us know whether you will honor our requests.
Thank you very much.
Sincerely,
(Parent or parents’ names)
